
Dear Parents 

On Tuesday, we were pleased to take a team of Year 3 and Year 4 children to South Hunsley to take part in 
some football matches against other local schools. For some of these children, it was the first time they had 
represented our school and it was good to be able to provide them with this opportunity. The children played 
well and thoroughly enjoyed the experience. Next week, our programme of interschool sport continues with 
Years 5 and 6 benchball on Tuesday and the ‘small schools football tournament’ on Wednesday. 

Yesterday evening, I met with the Friends of the School to discuss forthcoming fund-raising events. We are 
very much looking forward to our film night this evening and also the school Christmas disco in December. As 
ever, I am grateful to the Friends for their support and for giving their time generously to support our 
children. It is through their fund raising that we are able to provide additional activities and resources to 
enhance our children’s experiences. 

We were pleased to see so many children wearing odd socks in school yesterday. This was a symbolic way of 
recognising and celebrating the fact that everyone is different. Alongside this, each class has spoken about 
anti bullying and strategies for preventing bullying and dealing with problems should they occur. A key 
strategy in our school is the use of learning logs in Class 3 and Class 4. These provide an important 
opportunity for a dialogue between the children and adults in the class and allow the children to report any 
worries they may have. The children are allowed to access these at any time and often allow small worries to 
be dealt with before they escalate. 

Today, we celebrated Children in Need Day in school. This provided an opportunity for the children to come to 
school in non-school uniform. Thank you to everyone for your generous donations. Together, we raised over 
£135. 

Next week, you will be receiving a letter relating to a school choir that we are intending to launch. Led by 
Miss Hodgson and Mrs Grafton, this will take place on a Monday evening after school between 3.30 and 
4.15pm. There will be no charge for this club which is in addition to the football club, book club, running club 
and Jesus and Me club already taking place. 

In order to provide more information about our provision, we are consciously increasing our use of Twitter (or 
X). With this in mind, we will shortly be sending out our photo consent form to those children who have joined 
our school since September. Our Twitter feed can be found at @NorthCavePS. 

Yours sincerely, 

Richard Winks  

Headteacher 

North Cave C of E Primary School 

Weekly News 
17th November 2023  

www.northcave-school.co.uk  01430 422551  @NorthCavePS  

 

 

                           Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 

Dates  
 

Monday 20th November, Flu Vaccinations 

Wed 13th December, KS1 Nativity, 10.30am & 2.00pm 

Thurs 14th December, KS1 Nativity, 10.30am & 2.00pm 

Mon 18th December, School Disco  

 

 

Tues 19th December, Christmas Church Service, 10.30am 

Wed 20th December, Christmas Dinner  

Fri 22nd December, School closes 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1          This week we have enjoyed celebrating Children in Need.  

  Next week we are looking forward to continuing our DT project. 

Class 2          This week we have enjoyed wearing odd socks and learning that it is okay to be different. 

  Next week we are looking forward to learning about the weather. 

Class 3          This week we have enjoyed performing our Class 3 assembly. 

  Next week we look forward to learning more about programming on Scratch.  

Class 4          This week we found out how WW2 ended! 

  Next week we look forward to starting our new topic: Volcanoes and Mountains. 

Collective Worship Theme for next week:- Justice, Service and Charity 

“You shall love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your soul”. Luke 10:27 

  

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship and Respect 

 



Please click on the link below for the list of menu allergens  

https://northcave-school.co.uk/our-school-lunches/ 


